BID BULLETIN NO. 1
01 July 2013

Please be informed that the Pre Bid conference for the Project: “Desludging of Sewerage Treatment Plant (STP) # 2 at the Cavite Economic Zone” will be re-scheduled on July 9, 2013, 2:30 p.m. at the 2nd Floor Function Room, New Administration Building, Cavite Economic Zone, Rosario, Cavite.
For your information and guidance.

                                                                        LEVI D. VIZMANOS
                                                  Chairperson, CEZ BAC

